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Hello everyone, thank you for connecting with me through the newsletter. I really appreciate the support and pray-
ers from everyone.  
    In this newsletter I want to introduce a new missionary family to the Xingu family. Derek and Amanda Blay-
lock and their four children. They come to us from San Antonio, Texas.  Derek has been pastoring a Vineyard 
church there. Derek is also working on a Masters degree in Christian Spiritual Formation and Leadership from 
Friends University in Wichita, KS.  Since he was 16  years old Derek has been praying for Brazil. So, we are  
privileged to be working with him and Amanda here in Macapá. 
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Ok my friends, Just  
a quick update. 
There’s more  
Happening! Please 
Keep us in your 
prayers. Please pray 
for the health of our 
leadership team. Our 
team has been 
fighting various 
health issues. 
 
THANK YOU for 
your support. 
 
Bob Lesher 

Just an update on the wheelchair project. The trip 
has been delayed due to civil unrest in Bolivia. 
At least up to two weeks. But, a church member 
is visiting a relative in Santa Cruz where we are 
going. He has communicated with us that condi-
tions are sever. Police have locked down the City.  
There is no travel allowed. People are not permit-
ted on the streets. So please pray for us as well as 
the ministry that is in Santa Cruz.  


